
Union Township Board of Supervisors 
Minutes/ Regular Meeting 

January 7, 2019 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Union Township Board of Supervisors was held on January 7, 2019 
at 7:00 PM immediately following the Reorganization Meeting.  
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were called for and read.  A motion was made by Tom Reitz, seconded 
by Mark Bieber and carried to approve the minutes as presented. 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Roadmaster Report: 

- The furnace platform is completed.  The HVAC Guys will be installing the new system the week 
of Jan. 14th.  The Board agreed that the Roadmaster may purchase rolling steps at his discretion 
to access the furnaces as well as for shop use. 

- The pipe extension on Riverbreeze Avenue is completed. 
 
The Chairman noted that he made contact with FEMA regarding the road name errors on the FIRM. 
 
The 2019 PSATS Conference will be held April 14th – 17th 2019.  The secretary will make reservations this 
month for those who are able to attend. 
 
The emergency lighting in the offices, meeting room and shop need to be replaced.  The Board discussed 
the estimate from RK Electric and agreed to have him go ahead with the work. 
 
Checks 4013-4055 were presented for payment with bills totaling $47,869.36.  A motion was made by 
Billy Allred, seconded by Tom Reitz and carried to approve bills as presented. 
 
A motion was made by Billy Allred, seconded by Tom Reitz and carried to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 PM. 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
       Wendy Yoder 
       Secretary 
 
 
General Fund  $126,365.15 
State Fund  $250.10 
Equipment Fund $20,528.07 
Total   $147,143.32 
 
 


